
I am writing to ask that we, the voters in Oregon, be allowed to vote on the issue of cap and 
trade. This bill will have an enormous impact on all in our state and I believe that citizens have 
the responsibility and right to vote on changes such as this.  
 
Thank you for your time and consideration.  
 
Sincerely,  
Julie S Rumreich 
Salem, Oregon 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


